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US 285 Striping Work In Carlsbad 
 

 
Carlsbad – Crews will begin routine striping work on US 285 through the City of Carlsbad on Thursday, 
April 30th, weather permitting.  
 
The work will be performed during nighttime hours and is expected to be complete by the end of the 
week. 
 
Motorists are asked to stay 500 feet back from striping truck, DO NOT CROSS WET MATERIAL, and 
are encouraged to avoid area being striped when possible.  
 
The public’s patience while operations are in progress is appreciated.  Temporary traffic control measure 
will be in place.    
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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